
 
  To rent the Community Centre Hall: 

613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 
Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  

or call Courtney at the Township @ 613-646-2282 ext. 150  
 

For Newsletter inquiries: 
Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4394  

DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 
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 Upcoming 
Events 

Sept. 10th Fun ‘n’ Fab Club 1-3pm 

Westmeath Hall 

Sept. 20th RSSC Soup, Sandwich 

& Dessert Lunch - 12 noon, 

Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall 

Sept. 23rd RSSC Meet the         

Members Social 4-5:30pm           

          Westmeath Rec. Centre Hall 

Oct. 4th  LaPasse Soup & Dessert 

11:30am - 1:00pm LaPasse 

Hall 

Oct. 15th Stone Fence Theatre 

presents Conspiracy           

Conniptions, Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall - 2:00pm 

Oct. 21st Ontario Festival of Small 

Halls featuring Ben Caplan, 

Westmeath Rec.  Centre Hall  

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE 

WHEN YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          

ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

 FOR HALL 
BOOKINGS  
Please call  

Marg       
Gervais @ 

613-587-4838 

Featuring Ben Caplan at the Westmeath & District Recreation Centre Hall 

Saturday, October 21st - Doors open at 7:00 pm 

Tickets available for purchase at https://festivalofsmallhalls.frontgatetickets.com/ 

STONE FENCE  
THEATRE 

Presents 

Conspiracy Conniptions 

Westmeath Recreation Centre Hall, 

Sunday, October 15th, 2:00pm Matinee 

Adults $40, Youth $15 

 
Tickets available at 

(https://stone-fence-theatre.square.site/conspiracy-conniption)  
or call, TOLL-FREE 613-401-1497.  

2005 School Project Now Available Online. 

In 2005 at the Westmeath Public School, the 
Grade 7/8 students in Mr. Mike Popke’s history 
class were tasked with interviewing and           
researching local men or women who served in 
the defence of our country. The students         
interviewed either the war veteran, if            
available, or a relative or friend of the soldier. 
The war stories were mounted on Bristol board 
and these panels were shown to the public at the 
2006 100th Anniversary Celebration of the  
Westmeath Public School.  
 
The panels are annually posted in the         
Westmeath Rec Centre Hall each Remembrance 
Day. The panels were all scanned or transcribed 
and loaded onto the Historic Westmeath Town-
ship website. You can access the stories under 
the Churches "Burial Grounds and Lest We   
Forget." on https://hwtproject.ca/. 
Thank you for continuing to support the website. 

https://festivalofsmallhalls.frontgatetickets.com/
https://stone-fence-theatre.square.site/conspiracy-conniption
https://hwtproject.ca/


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED     

Delta Bingo 
2 bingos per month 

Short training period. 
We don't want to lose 
this valuable source or 
revenue which helps 

our programming and 
events.                          

 

Table set up and chairs 
For events at the hall as 

well  a coordinator to     
contact volunteers as to 
date and time required 
Email wdra@nrtco.net 

 

Kitchen 
For events and catered 
meals. Contact Leatrice 

at (613) 587-4503. 
 

School Volunteer Hours  
The WDRA offers great   
opportunities for stu-

dents to get their       
volunteer hours in at 
any of our upcoming 
events. Please email 
wdra@nrtco.net if            

interested. 

WESTMEATH                 

MINOR BALL 

Our three Westmeath Minor 

Ball Teams (U10, U8 & T-Ball) 

wrapped up their seasons and 

year-end tournaments back in 

July. Lots of learning 

(especially for our T-Ball     

players) and great amount of 

fun was had by all! 

Big thanks go out to all the 

coaches, volunteers for        

umpiring and organizing and all 

the parents who brought their 

kids out to have fun. See you 

next season! 

For lots more great photos of 

the kids playing ball, please 

check out our WDRA Facebook 

page. 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net

